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Stars of the Week

FS2       Mischa       
Y1        The whole class     
Y2        The whole class         
Y3        Jeff            
Y4        Ella           
Y5        Luca                        

Y6        Maisie   
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Shanel, Samuel and Patrycja in Class 1, Laila, Angela and Olivia in Class 2, Laura in Class 3 and Selkie, Alex and Oakley in Class 5 who all received Head Teacher Awards this week.

	Attendance - for the week ending 4 December
Class FS2

99%
2nd
Class 1

92.3%
Class 2

99.6%
1st
Class 3

97.8%
Class 4

98%
3rd
Class 5

97.2%
Class 6

96.7%


	Our Advent and Nativity services are all done and they were absolutely wonderful. Thank you to everyone for all of your hard work, you have truly made this a Christmas to remember already. At each performance a collection was taken in aid of Cafod and I am delighted to be able to tell you that £402.91 was raised. This money will be used to help people, in a practical way, in many parts of the world. Thank you again.
Next week is the last week of term so will be a little different!

On Monday and Tuesday the PTA will be running their Secret Present Room, details of which have been sent out earlier in the week. On Wednesday we have Christmas Dinner and on Thursday the Christmas Parties. On Party Day the children are invited to come to school in their own clothes – why not wear your Christmas jumper if you have one? We ask that all parents send in a small amount of party food for the children to share with their classes. Please speak to your child’s teacher if you would like to come and help at the parties. There will, of course, be a very special visitor at the end of the day!!
The Exmouth Christmas Cracker which had to be postponed last week because of the weather, will now be held tomorrow in The Strand.

Parking
Parking at the end of the school day has once again become an issue. Please make sure that you do not park on the zig zag lines immediately outside the school gates and that courtesy and consideration towards our neighbours is shown at all times.

Have a lovely weekend.
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